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Spring Newsletter
Dear parent/carer

We are all starting to enjoy the new building which has made a significant improvement to the learning
environment at our school. | will open the building up during parents evening so that you may come in to
look around.

Parents’ evenings are next week, and our new on line booking system seems to be very popular with most

parents having organised their slots so please go online and book today if you haven’t already.

LCFC Premiership Trophy visit | am also delighted to announce that LCFC are coming to visit the school with

the Premiership Trophy on the 30" of March which will be very exciting for all local football fans. Thank you
to Mr Donnelly for letting us know about this opportunity.

Volunteers: We are looking for volunteers for would be prepared to come in on a regular basis to hear some
of our children read. Some children arrive later to reading and need additional support to ensure that they
can catch up. We will provide the child protection check, any basic training that is required and some lovely
children. All we are looking for in return is a regular time slot (even just an hour a week) so that we can plan
for the children. If you think you can help, please contact the office or pick up a leaflet at parents’ evening.

Parent Questionnaires: we will be sending out some questionnaires to parents soon to gather information

on how things can be improved, particularly regarding transition from Year 2 to Year 3.

Cultural visits: Some parents have recently asked me about the cultural trips we are undertaking. As part of
our school improvement plan, Ofsted have asked us to make sure we build a better understanding of other
cultures and faiths. These trips are paid for by the school to help provide opportunities for children to build
this knowledge since we are limited in what we can offer locally. We have also ensured that we have trips to
the church this year and Year 3 are visiting Leicester Cathedral this month. In addition our values assemblies
explore issues which apply to those with and without a faith.

Dates The diary section on the website has all key dates for the rest of the year. Please note some events
like Sports Day may vary slightly depending on the weather, but our aim is to stick to these dates as closely
as possible.

Yours sincerely
Mr P Lewin

Head Teacher






